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The Training Department has been busy over the past several months adapting and 
preparing for the fall night school semester. We have been monitoring the progress being 
made within the province against the Covid virus and are encouraged by the improvements 
made in the control of its spread. This being said, and out of an abundance of caution, the 
Fall semester of night school will see a limited offering of courses. The health and welfare of 
our members, instructors and staff is the guiding principle to which we are working. 
 
The Fall Semester of night school will take place through Zoom, focused on theory 
programs such as math and trade related classes for the apprentices. You can find a full list 
of the courses that are being offer online at our website, www.ualocal46.org  All registrations 
will be done through our online portal; the details are in our calendar. 
 
We will restart the suspended fuels classes, which will be held in person as required for the 
practical portion. These students will be contacted in early September with details. 
 
In addition, we will begin to deliver a limited number of in person health and safety classes. 
Working at Heights refresher courses are being scheduled as of the writing of this letter. In 
addition, we will offer Cross Connection recertification, Power Elevated Work Platforms and 
Forklift programs as the demand dictates. 
 
We will continue to monitor the status of our programs, and as the situation allows, we may 
add additional programs over the fall semester. It is our hope that by January we will be able 
to restart in person classes for programs requiring a practical component. 
 
I hope everyone stays safe,   
 
 
Vince Kacaba 
Director of Training 

http://www.ualocal46.org/

